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STARS OF THE WEEK:                                                                                    17th January 2025 
 
 
Bees: Haile: For always trying her best in all that she does. She has recently been reading 
with lots of expression in her Guided Reading groups. Well done! 
 
Butterflies. Jack: For trying really hard in phonics and trying to apply this in other areas of 
learning. For always making good choices and always trying his best with a smile. Well done!  
 
Squirrels. Charlie: Charlie has been a superstar this week! He has worked incredibly hard in 
all lessons and been really enthusiastic when it is his turn to work. He has also been very 
kind to others in the class and has been a great role model. Well done Charlie, keep it up! 
 
Frogs. Rosie: Rosie has worked so hard this week in all subjects! I am so impressed with her 
work ethic and can-do attitude, she always has a go and always tries hard to do her best. 
She is also always doing the right thing and setting a great example to others! Well done, 
Rosie! 
 
Mice. Theodore: For always working hard, being a superb team member and giving some 
excellent answers in our discussions this week. He comes up with superb vocabulary and 
ideas in English and always has a go at answering in our topic lessons and Maths. Well done, 
Theodore. 
 
Hedgehogs. Gracie Mae: Gracie Mae has tried really hard this week with her writing. She 
has had a good attitude to learning this week and has been really resilient. Well done, 
Gracie! 
 
Moles. Daisy: This week, Daisy has come to school with a great attitude and has tried her 
hardest in every subject. She’s been working very hard in Maths and has remained resilient 
when she has been working on a hard question. She is also a great friend to other members 
of the class and always shows exemplary behaviour. Well done, Daisy! 
 
Rabbits. Lowen: For trying in all lessons. Encouraging his peers to make the right choices 
and follow class rules.  
 
Badgers. Theia: Theia continues to impress me with her effort and enthusiasm in lessons.  
She doesn’t let challenges phase her and she is always keen to push herself to do better.  
Well done, Theia! 
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Foxes. Max: For consistently high-quality work in lessons. Max is always willing to answer 
questions and willing to support others. Well done! 
 
Kingfishers. Alex: Alex has spent additional time at home researching our new ‘space’ topic 
and, as a result, he has contributed to our lessons with many additional fascinating facts 
about space! We love your enthusiasm and engagement in this topic Alex! Well done! 
 
Owls. Nevaeh: This week we have been so impressed with Nevaeh’s attitude to learning. 
She has been trying so hard during her Maths and English sessions and she has shown great 
resilience when faced with tricky challenges. Keep working hard Nevaeh! 
 
Kestrels. Jack: Jack has had a fabulous couple of weeks. He demonstrates such a mature 
attitude towards learning. In Maths Jack has been trying extra hard, throwing himself into 
the extra sessions, it has not gone unmissed! Keep it up.   
 
Sparrowhawks. Oscar: Oscar has come back to school after half term and means business! 
He is working his sock off and has also been a great support to his new learning partner. I 
have been particularly impressed with his focus in English and he is trying extremely hard to 
improve his writing and editing. Well done, Oscar!  


